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29 July 2020  

   

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

As a Liquip customer, we wish to inform you that we have re-evaluated our manufacturing needs and 

have decided to move both our manufacturing and offices to a new facility in Wetherill Park, New South 

Wales, which is relatively close to our current facility. The new facility aligns with our current 

manufacturing requirements and will allow us to continue to design, manufacture and distribute world-

class solutions for specialist fluid transfer applications.  

 

We will complete our relocation by early December 2020. Our goal is to provide a seamless transition 

with minimal disruptions for our customers. As we approach the move date, we will keep you updated 

on changes to billing and/or shipping details.  

 

Please note that the Liquip team will continue to keep the same phone numbers and email addresses 

throughout this transition. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to 

myself via email: joshua.james@liquip.com.  

 

Thank you again for your valued business, 

 
Joshua James 

Sales and Marketing Manager 
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